
Comment Letter – Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments

My name is Craig Scheiner. I was born in California 74 years ago and I’ve lived the last 
72 years of my life in the San Francisco bay area. During that time the population in 
California has increased from 9 million to 40 million people and water usage has 
increased along with it. Today California uses more water than any other state. Because 
of this decade after decade river flow has been reduced, the delta has been degraded, our 
quality of life has suffered, and we are faced with repeated droughts.

Water is a public trust resource, meaning it belongs to the people of California. I ask that 
you support Alternative 4 which requires 50-60% of unimpaired flow, starting at 60% and 
satisfies the California Fish & Game Code 5937.  

As board members you live here too. Please vote to preserve what you and all 
Californians have left.  

Sincerely yours, 
Craig Scheiner 
19379 Arkay Ct. 
Sonoma, CA 95476 
707-996-9379
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